
 

 
 

SHOREWOOD SCHOOL BOARD 
EXECUTIVE SUMMARY 

  
Topic:​  Learning Model Updates 
Date:​    February 9, 2021 
Prepared by:​  Bryan Davis  
 
Recommended action:  
 _​__​ Information only 
 ​_ X ​ Presentation/discussion 
 ___ Discussion/action by board of education 
 ___ Presentation/action next meeting 
 
Purpose: 
To summarize the status of hybrid and remote instruction in District schools, and outline plans for 
the elementary schools’ third trimester (March 8) and fall 2021. A statement from the District’s 
Medical Advisory Group, outlining planning priorities for in-person learning in fall 2021 has also 
been provided.  
 
Additional Information: 
Shorewood Elementary Schools​ are currently in a Hybrid Instruction Model.  I am closely monitoring the 
decrease in the Covid burden level.  If the burden level falls below 200 for two consecutive weeks, a 
transition to full in person instruction five days a week with a remote learning option will begin.  The 
earliest that may occur is March 8th, the first day of the third trimester.  Learning model declaration forms 
for the third trimester will be sent out the week of February 15. 
 
Effective February 15: 
Shorewood Intermediate School ​(7-8) AA/BB in-person hybrid with remote option  
 
Effective February 22: 
Shorewood High School ​(9-12) AA/BB in-person hybrid with remote option  
 
All Shorewood Schools will intend to open five days a week fully in person with a remote learning 
option for all grades beginning in September for the 2021-2022 school year.  If public health 
conditions do not improve enough to allow for full in-person instruction, we will adjust our plans to 
ensure a safe environment for students, faculty and staff.  Assessments of public health conditions 
during the summer will help decision-making for the fall.  We will continue to get feedback from our 
Medical Advisory Group and our Shorewood Education Association when making these decisions. 


